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Newsletter
Many thanks to all those parents who managed to join us this week for our information sessions.  It was lovely to see so many of you.  We are coming up to a very busy time of year at Holy Trinity and your continued support is appreciated.  May I also ask that you send your children to school with a jacket or coat as the weather has been somewhat unpredictable!

Macmillan Coffee ‘Afternoon’

We would like to invite you to join us on the afternoon of 30th September 2016 for coffee and cake in order to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support.  The event will take place at 3.00pm (after the Year 5 assembly which will now start at 2.30pm) and run by members of Year 6.  Donations of cakes and biscuits would be gratefully received.

Harvest
We would also like to remind you about Harvest.  At this time of year, we think about  families and individuals who find themselves in crisis and are thankful for what we have.  Therefore our donations (which can include dried and tinned food and basic toiletries) will be given to the Broxbourne Foodbank.  All donations will be gratefully received in time for the Church service on 3rd October.
	Special Mentions

	Year 1
	Victoria 

	Year 2
	Steve

	Year 3
	Elena and Denzel

	Year 4
	Ellie-Mae

	Year 5
	Safia

	Year 6
	Sebastien
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